
 

 

 

01.04.2020 

Dear Clients, 

 

RE: M/V Seago Felixstowe 012N / 015S 

North Europe - Port Rotation Change 

 

We regret to inform you that due to severe weather delays and terminal congestions 

M/V Seago Felixstowe 012N / 015S is swapping its port rotation and is calling 

Antwerp prior to Bremerhaven in order to maintain long term schedule integrity. 

Please check if your export cargo can be re-delivered to the terminals in time and 

kindly adjust your transport plans accordingly. 

Revised rotation and estimated times of arrival can be found below: 

ETA Felixstowe: 09.04.2020 

ETA Rotterdam: 11.04.2020 

ETA Antwerp: 12.04.2020 

ETA Bremerhaven: 13.04.2020 

ETA Limassol: 22.04.2020 

We apologies for any inconvenience caused which are beyond of our control. If 

you require more information, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

 

Always at your service, 

 

Associated Maritime Agencies Ltd. 

As agents only. 


